Road map to reflect changes to “programs” accurately in the LMC Catalog
This process will be effective for the 2013-2014 catalog and for future catalogs. 
	Timeline
	Activity

	January 2012
	Eileen will send department chairs “College Catalog Review and Revision” memo along with:

·  a copy of the program information as approved in the Chancellor’s Office (from old and/or new Chancellor’s Office website)

· a copy of the previous year’s catalog pages for the program

	March 31, 2012
	Chairs respond to Eileen’s memo indicating one of the following:

· Everything is correct as is
· Request a typographical or grammatical changes

· Indicate that changes need to be made to the program and that the department will begin with the Curriculum Committee approval immediately and will receive approval by May 2012 in order to be included in the 2013-2014 catalog

	January – May, 2012
	Departments get Curriculum Committee approval for changes to the program

· New programs and revisions to programs need to be approved by the Curriculum Committee before other approvals can be obtained
· New or revised course outlines need to be approved by the Curriculum Committee before or simultaneously when requesting changes to the program

	May – October, 2012
	Approvals for new or revisions to existing programs are sought by the Instructional Deans from Ed Planning Committee, Bay Area Regional Consortium (for CTE programs), Governing Board, and the State Chancellor’s Office.
When the letter of approval for program change or new  program is received by the Instructional deans, they will send an email notification with copy of approval letter to:

· Office of instruction – Grace, Margaret and Eileen

· A&R – Robin, Stephanie and Susie

· Financial Aid - Loretta

· Counseling department

· Marketing department

· Department chairs

When a new program approval is received by the instructional deans, they will send a campus-wide email notification of the approval.

	November 1, 2012
	Deadline to receive approvals for inclusion in the 2013-2014 catalog (effective on July 1, 2013)

Only after the letter of approval is received from the Chancellor’s Office, can the new or revised program be listed in the catalog.

	1 – 30, November 2012
	The review process will include:

· Department chairs will check catalog information for typos, accuracy, and compliance with Chancellor’s Office program approval; and sign off.

· Eileen will review returned documents for typos, accuracy, and compliance with Chancellor’s Office program approval; and sign off. 

· Instructional deans will review documents for accuracy and compliance with Chancellor’s Office program approval; and sign off. 

	December 2012 –February 2013
	Eileen and Marketing department will finalize the catalog for publication.


